
 

Memo 
 
To: Laurie Seymour, Matt Mallery 
 
From: Josh Stoney 
 
cc:  
 
Date: June 1, 2025 
 
Re:  

With the conclusion of the district hiring process, the following teacher is recommended for 
hiring for the Kindergarten position for the 22025-2026 school year. 

●​ Ann Tracey 

Joshua Stoney 
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